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DEAR FAMILIES,
   As spring brings warmer weather, we're excited for outdoor
activities and the energy it brings to the students at Mexico
Middle School. However, with the change in season, it's crucial
to address safety concerns, especially regarding clothing and
footwear. 
   As we embrace the joys of springtime at school, let's also
prioritize safety to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience
for all. Please ensure your child dresses appropriately for the
weather and wears footwear that is safe to run in each day so
that they will be able to safely participate in any activities
(kickball, etc.). Thank you for your cooperation and
partnership in keeping our school community safe. 

Warm regards, 
Mr. Dunham and Mrs. Nohle
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Mrs. Loomis’ students
have been working
on our geology unit

and a couple of
students brought in
their own samples of

fossils, rocks and
minerals. These

students were given
the chance to 

WHat’s HappeningWHat’s Happening
@ MMS@ MMS

become the teacher to present their samples and lead the class in a
discussion. These students demonstrated great leadership skills and

engaged the rest of the class in hands on learning.

Swim begins March 13th for our
ASAP students and will run every
Monday and Wednesday through

the end of ASAP! Be sure students
come prepared with a towel and

appropriate swim attire!



The 8th grade girls basketball team finished
undefeated 9-0 this season which means they

are a historic 20-0 overall after remaining
undefeated in both 7th and 8th grade under

Coach Earley. 
A special group of talented tigers!



3/8- 35 Week Marking Period Ends

3/29- Good Friday Holiday- No School

3/11- Staff Development Day- No school for students
3/14- Music in Our Schools Concert #1 

Grades 5-12 @ 6pm in the MS Aud
3/15- Report Cards go home

3/19- Music in Our Schools Concert #2
Grades 7-12 Choirs @ 6pm in the HS Aud








